
From: Littrell, Kyle
To: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Eunice Monument South Unit #306 1RP-5457
Date: Monday, February 17, 2020 9:37:31 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning Christina,
 
All areas inside the dashed lines, including the road area, were excavated to 1’ bgs. The samples in the figure
represent 5-point composite samples and their locations are representative of the 200 ft2 area they were
collected. The sample locations are sited on the figure in the approximate center of the areas the 5-point
composites represent. In this instance, sidewall sample SW06 was collected along the eastern sidewall
including the eastern portion of the excavation in the road. Sidewall samples SW01 and SW03 were collected
along the western sidewall of the excavation and contain aliquot samples from the road area. Similarly,
composite floor samples FS04 and FS09 contained samples collected form portions of the road area to confirm
impacted material from the floor had been removed.  Let me know if you need anything else.  --Kyle
 

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD [mailto:Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 3:29 PM
To: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Eunice Monument South Unit #306 1RP-5457
 

External Email - Think Before You Click

 
Kyle,
 
I am currently reviewing this deferral request. It was submitted via the fee portal on 12/5/19. It appears
that a sample wasn’t taken from the road area (see snip below). Was the road sampled or dug up at all?
Based on the pictures, it doesn’t look like it was sampled, but I wanted to check with you first.
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Thanks,
 
Cristina Eads
Environmental Bureau
EMNRD – Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico  87505
505.476.3084
email: Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or
regulations.
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